
Major Storm Drainage Improvement Project 

in  the 

Cities of Emeryville and Oakland  

 

 

Oakland Portion (2011) 

Alameda County Flood Control and Water Conservation District 

Zone No. 12 Project 



Project Limits  

 



Why is the project needed? 
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February 2004 Flooding  

along  62nd Street, Emeryville 

(Looking at Overland Avenue) 

 



Benefit of the Project 

 Minimize flooding problem on San Pablo Avenue 

and 61st Street in Oakland 

 Minimize the potential for storm water sheet flowing 

from above  San Pablo Avenue along 62nd  Street 

 Relieve the capacity of the existing storm drain  line 

along San Pablo Avenue by diverting portion of the 

flows to the new by-pass storm drainage line along 

62nd Street 

 Minimize flooding problem in the vicinity of 62nd 

Street and Overland Avenue in Emeryville 

 Improve  overall storm water conveyance to the Bay  



Completed Portion of the Project in Emeryville 

May 2010 thru October 2011 



Remaining Portion of the Project in Oakland 

October 2011 thru December 2011 



Construction Schedule 

 Start date: Monday, October 24, 2011 

 Construction Hours: 8:00AM to 5:PM 

Mondays thru Fridays. No work on 

weekends or holidays 

 Estimated Duration: Seven Weeks, weather 

permitting 

 



What to Expect during Construction? 

 Storm drain pipes installation along north side of 

62nd street by the curb and gutter. 

 Parking on both sides of 62nd Street between 

Vallejo St and San Pablo Avenue will be restricted 

during construction hours.  Parking is allowed on 

all adjacent streets during construction hours.  

 Driveway access during construction hours may 

be temporarily restricted due to open trenching. 

Access during non-construction hours will be 

maintained at all times. 

 Local traffic will be maintained. 

 Temporary storage of pipes and equipment on the  

road side.  

 

 

 



Who to contact during construction? 

 

Terrence Boyd, Alameda County Public Works 

Agency  

CELL : (510) 385-2460  

OFFICE: (510) 670-5591  

 

Manny Machado, Mountain Cascade Inc. 

CELL: (925) 525-1558 

 

 



Questions? 
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